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This bill is an OUTRAGEOUS affront to the personal privacy and liberty of all 

Oregonians, and an unnecessary grant of immense new powers to law enforcement. 

Time and time again, law enforcement has proven that when given an inch, they will 

take a mile when it comes to the privacy and rights of innocent people. In addition, 

this bill has the potential to open the door to law enforcement and who knows who 

else in OTHER states spying on and harassment of innocent citizens, through the 

sharing of any information captioned by Oregon police drones. 

 

If this bill passes, no one will be safer. I urge you to oppose this bill and tell law 

enforcement that, like everyone else, they need to make do with what they have. 


